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The FAA has requested that ISO (the International
Organization for Standardization) develop a standard
for Fire Containment Covers (FCC’s).

*At least five working group meetings have been
conducted to develop the standard.

Participation in the working group has included
EASA, FAA, Airbus, Boeing, FedEx, UPS, SATCO, and
others.

*The working group has finished the draft version and
It will be submitted to the parent organization for a
vote on finalization.
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*The overall objective of the FAA is to revise TSO-C90d
and reference the ISO standard as a requirement.

*There has been discussion on developing another ISO
Standard to apply to fire resistant ULD’s but to date a
working group for this has not been established.
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Questions?
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